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Hurricane Relief Fund 

 

 
 

This week, Park Lane Baptist Church is asking that you consider 
giving beyond your normal tithe to help recovery efforts from the 
hurricanes in Texas and Florida. We, along with other churches in 
the Nebraska Association of Regular Baptist Churches, are 
collecting funds to send to the Regular Baptist Builders Club 
(RBBC) to help sister churches and their ministries to repair and 
recover from their losses in the recent hurricanes. As you put your 
gift to help those churches in the offering box, mark your giving 
envelopes as "hurricane" and those funds will be collected then 
sent by the NARBC to RBBC 
 
The Regular Baptist Builders Club is a ministry of the General Association 
of Regular Baptist Churches based in Arlington Heights, IL. It exists to 
provide assistance in planting a church, expanding a church’s facilities, 
or cleaning up and ministering after a natural disaster. 
It does this through four areas. Start-Up grants provide funds, resources, 
and assistance to church plants. Build Up grants lend aid to growing 
churches that are seeking to expand their facilities. Help Up grants are 
designed to assist Regular Baptist Churches that have experienced a 
catastrophic loss. 
And Disaster Relief helps local GARBC churches minister to their 
communities in times of disaster. 
To learn more or apply for assistance: http://baptistbuildersclub.org/ 
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